
 
 
December 1, 2016 
 
 
Submitted Electronically 
 
Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 

Re: Midcontinent Independent System Operator, Inc. Refund Report 
Docket No. ER11-1844-001, 002 and 003 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 

The New York Independent System Operator, Inc. (“NYISO”) has reviewed the Refund 
Report that the Midcontinent Independent System Operator (“MISO”) submitted in the above 
Docket on November 21, 2016.  The NYISO’s review did not identify any concerns with the 
MISO’s Refund Report or with the amount MISO refunded.  The NYISO is paying the refund it 
received to its Transmission Customers in accordance with its Tariffs. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/  Alex M. Schnell   
Alex M. Schnell 
Assistant General Counsel/ 
   Registered Corporate Counsel 
New York Independent System Operator, Inc. 

 
cc: Michael Bardee   

Anna Cochrane   
Kurt Longo 
Max Minzner 
Daniel Nowak 
Larry Parkinson 
J. Arnold Quinn 
Douglas Roe 
Kathleen Schnorf 
Jamie Simler 
Gary Will 

10 Krey Boulevard  Rensselaer, NY  12144 
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